Minutes Exhibit C
Port Commission Regular Meeting of June 27, 2017

Halcomb, Cathz

From: Wolpa, Lindsay

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 1:30 PM

To: Halcomb, Cathy

Subject: Fwd: Locks Message from Director Brian Surratt

Lindsay Pasternak Wolpa

Regional Government Affairs Manager

Port of Seattle and Northwest Seaport Alliance
Cell: 206-484-6130

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Deherrera, Roque" <Roque.Deherrera@seattle.gov>

Date: June 27, 2017 at 1:23:31 PM PDT

To: Lindsay Wolpa <Wolpa.L@portseattle.org>, "Wasserman, Eugene" <eugene@ecwassociates.com>
Cc: "Lovell, Rebecca" <Rebecca.Lovell@seattle.gov>

Subject: Locks Message from Director Brian Surratt

Lindsay and Eugene,

If appropriate and you are willing, we would be grateful if this message was delivered to the Port
Commission:

= Port of Seattle Commissioners, I'm sorry that | couldn’t join you today in person to thank you for
your partnership in fixing the Ballard Locks;

= The Locks is critically important to the maritime industry, City of Seattle, the region, and to the
state of Alaska;

s Seattle’s maritime industry is thriving, and our maritime sector is the envy of the nation;

= | pledge the City’s continued partnership as we use the study to lobby for the funds needed to
fix the Locks;

= | thank you, again, for your partnership;

= ] also want to thank Charlie at AWO, Eugene at NSIA, and all the individual funders of the study.

Thanks,

Roque

Rebecca Lovell
Deputy Director, Office of Economic Development
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